
 

 

 

Pupil Governors Meeting 

Tuesday 5th April 2022 

Pupil Survey Discussion 

The first item on the agenda was the Pupil Survey. Mrs Gwilliam explained that 

all children from Year 1 to Year 6 will be asked to complete a pupil 

questionnaire this week. She told us that the parents and teachers would also 

get the chance to complete a survey to find out what they think our school 

does well, and how they think we can improve our school. She said that the 

children will be asked a few questions to gather their views and opinions about 

our school. The answers will be looked at and suggestions for improvement 

will be used to help make our school even better. Mrs Gwilliam displayed the 

questions and we suggested there needed to be a space to write down what 

we like most about our school and what ideas we had to make our school 

better.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Spring Sports Festval. 

The year 6 sports leaders will be running our Spring Sports Festval 

this week. The 12 sports leaders will lead a varierty of 6 

sporty/athletic staions. All of the activities will be fun and a good 

chance for our skills to shine. Please remind your classmates to wear 

their school PE kit to school on Thursday and bring in their water 

bottle. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Spring Concert 

On the last day of the Spring Term we will be performing our Spring 

Concert. We decided we should all wear our school uniform to 

school and not PE kits. We talked about the retiring collection and 

decided it should be in aid of Karis Kids,our school charity. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Meals 

Ollie from Rowan class brought up the subject of school meals. 

He said speaking on behalf of many of the children, the school meals 

are not as good as they were and on some days were not very nice at 

all. Charlie, Year 6 said the portion size was too small and he doesn’t 

have school meals anymore. Maddy from Oak Class, commented that 



the cooks throw food away and some perfectly good ice cream was 

thrown in the bin last week. Mrs Gwilliam said she would pass on 

school dinner concerns and comments to Mrs Hanratty.  

There was then a discussion about the lunch timings for the Summer 

Term. Seth and Charlie asked if all the children KS1 and KS2 could 

have their lunch at 12, so the whole school could play on the field 

together before afternoon lessons. Mrs Gwilliam said she would pass 

this suggestion to Mrs Hanratty. 

Minutes by Year 6 Pupil Governors 

 

 


